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29/10/2023  08:28:592023/3311/P SUPPRT Didier Ryan The Lamble Street proposal, in the same way as the Barrington Court proposal, is informed by the history and 

character of the area and the material palette has been drawn from influences in the vicinity. The 

contemporary design is sensitive to the existing context and works well with the nearby Barrington Court 

proposal. The two schemes complement each other and would together enhance the street scene
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